Women of Color Collective

The Women of Color Collective at NYU Law stands in solidarity with the statement
issued by the Black Allied Law Students Association (BALSA) this morning regarding
the non-indictment of Darren Wilson.

As men of color across the country continue to suffer from extreme forms of police
brutality and racial oppression, women of color—many of whom are also often
brutalized by police and vigilantes—feel the wounds of their brothers, sons, fathers,
and friends.

As such, our deepest sympathies go out to the family of Michael Brown. The killing
of their son with impunity is a pain which no family should be made to endure.

We look forward to working with coalition student groups to support policy efforts
that will prevent unnecessary fatalities and more broadly remedy the conditions in
which marginalized communities of color live.

We urge members of the law school community to join the forum on the grand jury
decision tonight at 6:00 p.m. in Kushner Lounge and the city-wide protest in Union
Square tonight at 7:00 p.m.

In solidarity,
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